
Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Recipient's Institution] 

[Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am [Your Position] at [Your 

Institution]. I am reaching out to discuss the potential for collaborative surgical efforts between 

our institutions. 

With our combined expertise and resources, I believe we can enhance surgical outcomes for our 

patients and contribute to advancements in the field. I would love the opportunity to explore this 

collaboration further, discussing potential areas of focus such as [specific areas of interest or 

expertise]. 

Please let me know a convenient time for you to discuss this exciting opportunity. I look forward 

to the possibility of working together to improve surgical practices and patient care. 

Thank you for considering this collaboration. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Institution] 

[Your Contact Information] 


